
 

1485 Bayshore Blvd., Suite 191, San Francisco, CA  94124   Phone (415) 648-4309   Fax (415) 649-4346    

 

10 Day Notice of Construction 
July 15, 2016 

 
Alta Engineering Group shall perform contract work for San Francisco Public Works, 
under Contract 2438J San Marcos & Santa Rita Avenue Roadway Improvements. This 
notice has been sent to you as the upcoming work may affect you or your property 
within the project limits. The work includes traffic routing, removing and replacing sewer, 
concrete work including curb and gutter, sidewalk, and asphalt paving; and other 
incidental work. 
 
The anticipated work in your immediate area will commence on or about July 25 2016. 
The regular work hours shall be Monday thru Friday, 8:00am to 5:00pm. We anticipate 
that work in your area will last 4 – 6 weeks.  Please expect impacts including but not 
limited to road closures, minor traffic delays, parking restrictions, traffic routing, and 
pedestrian routing, etc.  
 
Locations of Work: 301 San Marcos Avenue to 121 San Marcos Ave.  
 
“No Parking / Tow Away” signs will be posted 72 hours in advance with the project 
work-hours and parking restrictions.  

 
For further information, please kindly contact any of the following relevant parties: 
 
Alta Engineering Group, Inc.                                                  Telephone: 510-969-9638 
Eric Martin, Project Manager                                                   Facsimile: 415-859-9068 
1485 Bayshore Blvd, #191                                            24 Hour Contact: 707-975-3389 
San Francisco, CA 94124 
 
San Francisco Public Works 
Office of Communications and Public Affairs, 
Grace Moore                                               Telephone: 415-558-5282 
30 Van Ness Ave, 5th Floor          email:grace.moore@sfdpw.org                                                     
San Francisco, CA 94102            www.sfpublicworks.org/sanmarcos 
 
 
Thank you very much for your support and understanding. Alta Engineering intends to 
swiftly complete this project and minimize any impacts to the best of our ability.  

Please note that in your areas, street removal and replacement is occurring and there 
will be at least one day where vehicular access to your home will be restricted. 
Specific information will be provided when this phase comes to your area.  

http://www.sfpublicworks.org/SanMarcos
http://www.sfpublicworks.org/sanmarcos

